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On Thursday 15 October at 11am the International Publishers Association launched a new set of seven 

reports looking at key aspects of the international publishing industry. They contain a wealth of 

information in these reports that publishers and publishers’ associations around the world can use in 

their work and in their interactions with local governments. 

 

Read all reports at:  https://www.internationalpublishers.org/state-of-publishing-reports  
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